Cambodia-Sino Public Welfare Foundation
Address: Russian Blvd.
Telephone: 088 788 888
Invitation Letter

To: Anhui Vocational and Technical College,
In response to the “Onec Belt And One Road” initiative, the Cambodia-Sino

public Welfare Foundation has decided to invite the leaders of Anhui Vocational and
Technical College to Phnom Penh, Cambodia, from November 11 to November 16,
2019, to promote the recruitment of international students and negotiate the
establishment of overseas college of Anhui Vocational and Technical College.
Accommodation, catering, international travel and insurance costs incurred by
the visit will be borne by Anhui Vocational and Technical College.
The information of the invited guests is as follows:

Wo Name Position

Vice-chancellor

1 Shi Feng

2 d Mei President of China Overseas Chinese Public Welfare
Qg Met Foundation and Southeast Asia Special Foundation
Deputy Director of Foreign Affairs Office

3 Chen Xiaochun

Deputy Director of School of
& Zhang Xu Mechanical and Electrical Engineering

Staff of Foreign Affairs Office

5 Gui Xiaoli

If there is any problem, please contact 088 788 888 at Ms. Keo Mom.
We look forward to meeting you in Cambodia!

Best regards,




